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The Greenville Public Library invites you to take part in 

Illinois State Library’s Annual Family Reading Night. 

 

The theme is “Reading Colors Your World.” 

 

We are asking each family to read “The Day the Crayons 

Quit” together. We have ordered several copies of the book 

which will be available for check out. You may also listen to 

it on YouTube. There are several great videos; the readers 

are very talented and funny. We recommend doing both!  

 

After you have read/listened to the book as a family, fill out 

the form that can be downloaded from the library’s website, 

WGEL’s website, and the city’s website. A form can also be 

picked up at the library. The form must be received no later 

than Friday, November 19th.  

 

Two participating families will be chosen to receive a gift. 

----- One entry per family, please. ----- 


